
“Once a Talon…Always a Talon!” 
GLENEAGLE TALON TALK 

DAY 2 – Thursday, September 18, 2025

 
 
 
 

 

ATTENTION: ALL STUDENTS 

WELCOME 
Mr. Zhao, Ms. Jimenez Cardona, Ms. Mao,  Ms. Priestly, Ms. Cecchini, Ms. Bleko,
Ms. Nguyen

GRAD PHOTOS – ARTONA MOBILE STUDIO 
Attention Gleneagle Grade 12’s. The Artona mobile studio will be on site here at Gleneagle from November 1 – 14 to 
take your grad photos. Please stop by the main office to snap a photo of the QR code and website to book your 
sitting. 

HAIDA GWAII TRIP (GRADES 11 & 12) 
If any grade 11 or 12 students are interested in going to Haida Gwaii next April, please come to an information meeting 
on Monday, September 29th at 6:30pm in the library.  

Student Bell Schedule 
2025-2026

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
REGULAR 

BELL SCHEDULE 
REGULAR 

BELL SCHEDULE 
REGULAR 

BELL SCHEDULE 
REGULAR 

BELL SCHEDULE 
PRO-D DAY 

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

 

BLOCK 
REGULAR 

(80 minutes) 
EARLY DISMISSAL 

(60 minutes) 

Assembly 
Schedule 

(60 minutes) 
These dates will be announced as 

assemblies occur 
X 7:36 – 8:56 7:55 – 8:55 7:55 – 8:55 

1 9:00 - 10:20 9:00 - 10:00 9:00 – 10:00 

2 10:25 – 11:50 10:05 – 11:10 10:05 – 11:05 

Assembly 11:05 – 12:25 

LUNCH 11:50 - 12:30 11:10 - 11:50 12:25 – 1:05 

3 12:35 – 1:55 11:55 - 12:55 1:10 – 2:10 

4 2:00 - 3:20 1:00 – 2:00 2:15 – 3:15 

5 3:25 – 4:45 2:05 – 3:05 3:20 – 4:20 

THE EAGLE’S NEST WILL BE OPEN 
Thursday, September 18, 2025 

LUNCH MENU 
 

Soup Butternut squash with smoky pancetta 

Entree Beef dip in a fresh hoagie bun with au jus and crinkle fries 

Dessert Chef’s selection  



PRO-D DAY TOMORROW, FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 19TH 
Please note TOMORROW, Friday, September 19th, is a Pro-D Day. School will not be in session for students. 

EXPERIENCE WINTER MAGIC IN QUEBEC! 
Are you ready for the adventure of a lifetime? In February 2026 (Feb. 12–17), our students will have the opportunity to 
travel to Quebec City and Montreal for the world-famous Quebec Winter Carnaval—one of the largest and most 
exciting winter festivals in the world! All students are welcome; you do not have to be in a French class to join. 
On this trip, students will: 
- Explore French Canadian culture up close
- Go snowshoeing and snow tubing
- Visit fascinating museums and landmarks
- Take in the sights of historic Quebec City and vibrant Montreal
- And, of course, celebrate at Carnaval with Bonhomme himself!
This is a unique chance to make unforgettable memories, practice French in real-life settings, and experience Canadian
history and culture.
Interested? Come learn more!

• Information Meeting: Wednesday, October 8th at 5:00 pm
• Location: Room 219
• Contact: See Madame Lee in Room 219 with any questions and to get an application form
• Applications are due to Madame Lee on Friday, October 17th 

Don’t miss out on this incredible opportunity—spots will be limited! 

GLENEAGLE YEARBOOKS 
Yearbooks are available to purchase on school-cash-online until February 1. 

CLUBS 
FLY-FISHING CLUB MEETING 
There will be the first fly-fishing club meeting TODAY, Thursday, September 18, at 3:30pm in portable # 3. If you have 
questions, find Mr. Cirillo 

SPORTS 
VOLLEYBALL INTRAMURALS 
Sign-up for volleyball intramurals is now closed! For all teams that have signed up, please meet in the main gym at the 
beginning of lunch today. 

SENIOR BOYS’ SOCCER 
Senior Boys soccer team member, please hand in your Player Information in room 207 ASAP. Thank you to all that tried 
out for the senior boys’ soccer team this year.  The final roster has been selected and is posted outside of the teaching 
kitchen as well as outside room 207.  For those that have made the team, we have a practice TODAY, after school on 
the grass field, starting at 3:30pm sharp.  

SWIM MEETING 
Brief Swim Team meeting on Monday at lunch in Mr. Wylie’s class (212). 



POST-SECONDARY & CAREER RESOURCES 
CAREER ADVISOR’S MICROSOFT TEAMS PAGE 
Attention Grade 12's. The Post Secondary and Career Advisor Team's page is now up and running. Look for important 
dates and information regarding University, College, and all other post secondary institution admission, programs and 
updates. Send Ms. Milde cmilde@sd43.bc.ca a message on Teams with any questions, or pop by my office right next to 
room 225. 

STAY GOLDEN GLENEAGLE! 

mailto:cmilde@sd43.bc.ca

